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Leadership and Facilitation Training Session 

WHEN:   Friday, February 22, 2019, 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

WHERE:   Saint Philip's in the Hills Episcopal Church, Murphy Gallery, 
4440 N Campbell Ave at River Road, Tucson, AZ 85718 

WHY:  The Arizona Town Hall process has been studied by leaders 
around the country and around the world as a model for 
resolving complex issues.  

During 2019, Arizona Town Hall will be partnering with communities around the 
state to hold Community Town Halls on the topic of Strong Families, Thriving 
Children. While the training has value by itself, St. Philippian’s and community 
members completing the training will have opportunities to facilitate community 
conversations with Arizona Town Hall or with St. Philip’s.  

This program may qualify for Continuing Legal Education and other professional 
education requirements. Training materials and certificates of completion will be 
provided to participants. The training is open to the public, but space is limited. 

Register online at:  http://aztownhall.org/event-3221464  

The cost is $25 which includes training materials and refreshments.  
Special discounts may be available for students and nonprofits.  

Please contact Arizona Town Hall for further details on discounted rates. 

“The Town Hall process is one everyone can and should embrace – from our elected 
representatives who we send to the legislature and Congress to those who lead our 
cities, our schools and local communities”  - Talonya Adams, Attorney 


